
   

  
    
      
      
      
      
      
      
      
      
      

Two weeks until NaCTSO attends Security and Policing 2025 
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There are two weeks to go until NaCTSO attends Security and Policing 2025 at Farnborough

International Exhibition and Conference Centre from 11-13 March 2025.

      

Visit the NaCTSO Business Engagement Unit at our stand in the Government Security Zone. Learn

about our resources and guidance and discover how we help businesses and organisations like

yours protect customers, staff, and visitors from terrorist attacks. 

The National Canine Training and Accreditation Scheme – Private Security Industry (NCTAS-P) will

also be in attendance. 

Neil Solliss and Richard Lambert will be joining the Home Office, representing NaCTSO as a key

partner in NCTAS-P throughout the week and will be joined by front line SME’s, including NCTAS-P

handlers and dogs amongst conference attendees.

As well as being available at our exhibition stand, NaCTSO will be providing a range of keynotes and

sessions across the three days. 

Hosted by the Home Office’s Joint Security & Resilience Centre (JSaRC), Security & Policing offers

a world?class opportunity to meet and discuss the latest advances in delivering national security and

resilience with UK and overseas Government officials and senior decision makers across the law

enforcement and security sectors. 

 

If you are interested in attending this conference, you can still register for a ticket via the

following link Security and Policing 2025 - Apply to attend 

There is no general admittance to Security and Policing and all visitors and exhibitors are subject to

Home Office approval. 

https://www.securityandpolicing.co.uk/visit/apply-to-attend/
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